
As you may be aware Brisbane City Council has put forward a draft strategy to 
rezone some of Salisbury’s residential areas to allow for 3 to 5 storey high rise 
developments, many near our schools and kindergartens. 
A growing number of people are concerned that this proposed development 
would have a detrimental effect on congestion, the safety of our children near 
schools, Salisbury’s environment and wildlife, the future of our community and 
livability of our suburb.
We understand that development in Salisbury is inevitable but need to see 
a proposal that is more in keeping with the character of our suburb and is 
understanding of our community’s needs.   
Don’t let them bury Salisbury - Have Your Say!

Feedback on the draft strategy has been extended  
and must be received by midnight Monday 26 July 2021. 

Tell Brisbane City Council what you think: 

•   Visit brisbane.qld.gov.au  
and search for ‘Salisbury Plan’.

•  Read the Draft Strategy.

•   Enter a written submission by emailing:  
neighbourhood_planning@brisbane.qld.gov.au 
Make sure you include your name, address and specific feedback. 

Or  
•   Complete the online survey

Scan the QR code 
below to review 
the draft strategy 
document.
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The NEW deadline for 
providing feedback 
to Council is Monday 
26th July. 

salisburycommunityactiongroup@gmail.com

Feel free to cc the SCAG Salisbury Community 
Action Group with your feedback.

Spread the word! The more people that voice their concerns, the more likely we can influence 
Council to deliver a collaborative and thoughtful plan that meets the needs of the whole community.  
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or join us on  
SOS=Save Our Salisbury Facebook page

Scan to go to 
online survey


